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Tuesday 25th January 2022 

 
Dear Families, 
 
We are currently experiencing problems with our boilers which given the time of year is not ideal.  
 
In order to get this fixed as soon as possible, we have emergency engineers trying to ascertain where the fault is 
within the system. As soon as the fault is identified the engineers can begin to fix the problem.   
 
The temperature in classrooms has been monitored throughout the day and although cold, has not yet dropped 
below the suggested minimum working temperature. Children have been wearing their coats and we have kept the 
windows closed as much as possible whilst still trying to maintain some ventilation in the classroom.  
 
Tomorrow all children may come to school in warm mufti - this is not a day for pretty dresses and T-shirts. Please 
think about the warmth of your child: hoodies, joggers, jeans, long sleeved T-shirts etc. By coming in mufti we hope 
children will wear layers and feel warmer in school. Children will take regular movement breaks in the form of Just 
Dance within their classes and also make use of the ICT room which has a different heating system.  
 
If the heating system is not fixed quickly or the temperature drops any further within school, we may have to take 
the difficult decision to move to online learning.  
 
As soon as we have any further updates we will let you know. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs R Worsfold 
Headteacher 
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